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Plenary speakers:
 

 The mathematics department at Cedar Crest College was overwhelmed by the positive feedback 
that we got from last year's conference.  We are pleased to announce that we are going to be holding 
SECANT 3 this year once again at Cedar Crest College.  So, come one, come all to the second annual 

SECANT conference. Please feel free to share this page with friends and colleagues. 
The more the merrier! 

We would like to thank Cedar Crest College for their contributions to this conference.

https://tinyurl.com/SECANT-Conference

Hope to see you in Allentown in January!
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There will be no Plenary Speakers this year
 

For more information and registration information,
please visit the SECANT website at:


